
From: Mary Higgins
To: Chris Roberts
Subject: [EXTERNAL] please no new car fee
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 10:06:07 PM

Mayor Roberts,
Even though I think we can improve some of the sidewalks, please do not approve a $20 vehicle license fee for
 sidewalks Dec 11. I am still in shock over my higher car tab fee as a result of the new ST3 tax. I can not manage
 another fee increase now. Please scale back the sidewalk plan or do it in phases over a longer period of time.
Thank you,
Mary Ann Higgins
19222 15th Ave NE
Shoreline WA 98155
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